
From: justin sibley
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Fw: Regulation 5 permit for C&H
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 9:34:33 PM

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

On Wednesday, March 29, 2017, 9:30 PM, justin sibley <justsib@yahoo.com> wrote:

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory. The pollution
it will cause could destroy the river and force people away from it. The
Buffalo National River is Arkansas's greatest treasure. The Natural State's
greatest beauty lies in the Buffalo River 
area. Please deny the permit for the better interest of Arkansans. 
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